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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 10:08 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Rate Hike

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the email below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
Shalonda 
 
 
From: sherrysmart06 [mailto:sherrysmart06@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 7:17 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Rate Hike 
 
This adds insult to injury. FP&L does not need to burden their customers and punish them for their 
bad choices. No to a rate hike.  
 
S. Smart.  
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 




